
From: masseybarb@aol.com
To: Bill Shelor; Ed Fuller; Jennifer Smith; Katie Maynard; Robert Miller
Cc: Deborah Lopez; Andy Newkirk; massey@aol.com
Subject: Additional NZO comment
Date: Sunday, September 08, 2019 4:06:28 PM

No matter how carefully you read before sending out comments there is always something that gets left
out.  This is my additional comment on a very important issue to Goletans.
 
Page IV-86  17.38.010 D.  This Purpose to minimize parking is not in the current Zoning Ordinance
standards and shouldn’t be added to it now.  Many residential streets are covered with cars due to current
standards not providing adequate parking spaces.  More parking is needed not less.
 
One of the complaints I hear from residents is that we need more parking.  They expect the City to fix the
problem not make it worse.  The only ones who benefit from fewer parking spaces is the developers. 
Please delete Purpose D. which is a bad purpose.
 
Thank you,    Barbara
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